
 
 
Communication Ref : LJ/1133.1/DA 
Subject : Re: TB/1126.1/DA - Discontinuation of ANS usage for 

interruption Communications by Transporters - Nil Response 
 
Colleague, 
 
Further to the email ref TB/1126.1/DA – Discontinuation of ANS Usage for 
interruption Communications by Transporters sent 12/05/12, no User 
representations were received in response to the change summary, therefore it is 
assumed that Users accepted the proposed change.   
 
This change will be discussed at the forthcoming UK Link Committee, where approval 
of this change shall be sought. 
 
Any questions then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Addison 
Industry Engagement Manager 
Xoserve Limited 
31, Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3LT. 
0121 623 2752 
David.addison@xoserve.com 
 
If you have any comments, concerns or issues with this email, please contact uklink@xoserve.com 
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